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1 A judge yesterday or-
dered former Central In-
telligence Agency Director 
Allen Dulles to answer a 
subpoena in New Orleans 
March 28 and 29 in Dis-
trict Attorney Jim Garri-
son's investigation of the 
Kennedy assassination. 

District Judge Matthew! 
Braniff signed the order, ; 
which would grant Dulles im-
ntu nity from prosecution, 
and instructed it be sent to 
this home in Washington. 

Garrison subpoenaed 
Dulles on grounds he would • 
be able to tell the New Or-
leans Parish Grand Jury 
whether Presidential assas-
sin Lee Harvey Oswald was 
a CIA agent. 

G a r ri s o n has contended 
that Mr. Kennedy was assas-
sinated by a band of right 
wing adventurers with CIA 
ties, and that Oswald may 
not have been the assassin, 
but only a "pigeon" set up to 
take the blame. 
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